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February 27, 2020 

The Honorable Delegate Shane E. Pendergrass, Chair
Health and Government Operations Committee 
Room 241, House Office Building 
Annapolis, MD 21401-1991 

RE: House Bill 785 - Health Insurance and Pharmacy Benefits Managers - Freedom of 

Choice of Pharmacy Act - Letter of Support 

Dear Chair Pendergrass: 

The Maryland Board of Pharmacy (Board) respectfully submits this letter of support for House 
Bill 785 -Health Insurance and Pharmacy Benefits Managers -Freedom of Choice of Pharmacy 
Act. 

House Bill 785 prohibits conduct by insurance carriers and pharmacy benefits managers that 
would impede patient choice of pharmacy and access to care. The Board believes that patient 
choice of pharmacy and increased access to care promotes quality health care in the field of 
pharmacy, a key tenet of the Board's mission. The Board of Pharmacy thus supports this bill. 

I hope this information is useful. If you would like to discuss this further, please contact me at 
410-764-4 753 or deena.speights-napata@maryland.gov.

Sincerely, 

1� 
Deena Speights-Napata, M.A. 
Executive Director 
Maryland Board of Pharmacy 
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